
Our Week In Year Three 
Friday 10th September 2021 

Welcome to Year 3! 

It has been so lovely to see Year 3 back in school with so much enthusiasm and ready to learn! The chil-

dren have embraced new routines and are settling well, back into school life. We have loved hearing 

stories all about the children’s Summer holiday activities and we continue to focus on ensuring that the 

children are happy and settled.  

The children have been introduced to their new topics: 

• English: We have started our unit on poetry, with a focus on performance poetry. Children will ex-

plore the works of Michael Rosen, Benjamin Zephania and other leading poets. Children will have 

the opportunity to write and perform their own poems in groups and individually.  

• Maths: In Maths, we will be focusing on number and place value, building on previous knowledge 

to further strengthen  the children’s mathematical abilities. There will be a strong focus on times 

tables in Year 3, so please do continue to support your child with learning them.  

Home Learning 

We aim for home-learning to be set online this year (on Teams). Children will receive homework next 

week. Please do not email the school requesting for your child’s log-in details. All required information 

will follow shortly. Homework will be set on Fridays and due in on Thursdays. If it is completed before 

Thursday, it can be submitted earlier than Thursday. Also, we aim to have the children set up on ‘Times 

Tables Rock Stars’ quite soon, to support their learning of times tables. More information about this will 

follow shortly.  

Just a few reminders… 

• Please continue to make sure your child brings in a named water bottle each day. 

• Please ensure that your child has their PE kit in school.   

Year Three do PE on a Monday and Friday. 

Year Three go to the library every Thursday. 

Do not hesitate to speak to us about any concerns or questions you may have.  

- Mrs. Agbley & Mr. Scott   

• Science: Year 3 will start the year learning about animals and 

humans.  

• History: We will be exploring what life was like in the Stone 

Aged era. Children will learn about food, agriculture and the 

general way of life from that era.  

• Art: Our art unit for Autumn 1 is collage! Year 3 will have the 

opportunity to explore their creative, artistic side, have fun and 

create their own collages.  

• R.E: Year 3 will start Autumn 1 learning about religious signs and symbols.  

• Music: Children will strengthen their musical knowledge via exploration of different instruments.  
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